
 

Effective Jun. 30, 2024, 
Amie Youngblood, MD,  

will no longer be 
practicing medicine at WellMed. 

 
Patients of Dr. Youngblood may continue care at 

WellMed at Pflugerville.  
 

Patients can obtain copies of their medical 
records at: 

WellMed at Pflugerville 
2700 W. Pecan Street, Suite 102 

Pflugerville, TX 78660 
Phone: 1-512-421-3750 

Fax: 1-512-421-3751 
 
 
 
 


